
Potterhanworth Fundraising Newsletter Spring 2025 

 
Term 2                                                                                       February 2025 

Telephone:  01522 791031 
e-mail: enquiries@potterhanworth.lincs.sch.uk 

Website: potterhanworth.lincs.sch.uk 
Head Teacher:  Mrs Debbie Challinor BA(Hons) 

 

Dear Families,  

Thank you so much for all your support with our Christmas fundraising.  So far we have raised an amazing £1,231 

and have already started to make plans to spend this money on improving the outdoor areas, upgrading our 

playground equipment and replenishing some school resources. Please see below our next Fundraising events to 

enjoy and take part in during term 4.  

SCHOOL COUNCIL TUCKSHOP : EACH TUESDAY IN MARCH [4TH, 11TH, 18TH, 25TH] 

Our School Council would like to run a Tuck Shop every Tuesday in March.  Please pay ahead via 
Parentmail (£1) for your child to receive their ‘healthy snack bag’ at playtime.  Please also state via 
Parentmail if your child requires a diary or gluten free option or if there are any medical allergies or 
intolerances.  The deadline for payment will be 3:15 p.m. each Monday to allow time for the School 
Council members to prepare the bags.  These may vary from week to week. 
 

WORLD BOOK DAY  :   THURSDAY, 6TH MARCH 

Reading Ambassadors will hold a second hand book sale after school.  Donations of good quality 
children’s books would be gratefully received. 

 

EASTER MOVIE NIGHT / BOARD GAME NIGHT 

THURSDAY, 20TH MARCH 3:00 TIL 5:00 P.M. 

Children are invited to come along to our Easter Movie or Board Game evening.  
They can choose to watch one of the following films:- 
‘Hop’ [rated U—suggested film for KS1/KS2 children] 
‘Rise of the Guardians’ [rated PG—suggested film for KS3 children]  
OR 
Children can bring in a board game to enjoy with friends. 
There will be popcorn and juice available. 
 
Please make payment via Parentmail (£4 per child) and select which option your child would prefer. 
 

SPONSORED RUN, JOG, WALK …. REST!   

TUESDAY, 25TH MARCH 

During the day, all classes will take part in this sponsored event.  Children 
will have fun with their buddies by running, jogging, walking and then re-
laxing and joining in with mindful activities on the school field (weather 
permitting).  Paper sponsorship forms will be sent out to all families but we 
would ask that the final donations are made via Parentmail.  PE kits to be 
worn to school on this date. 

 



EASTER BAKE OFF : MONDAY 31ST MARCH 

After the huge success of our Christmas bake off, we would like to invite families to take part in our 
Easter bake off.  The entry fee is £1 via Parentmail. 

 

Cakes/bakes/sweet treats are to be brought in to school on Monday, 31st March in readiness for 
judging.  Again, we will have prizes per Key Stage.  There will then be a bake sale and the cakes will 
be sold off to raise funds for the school. 

 

Eco Club will also be holding a second-hand uniform stall on the same day.  This event will take 
place at the end of the day on the playground, weather permitting. 

 

EASTER ‘DRESS TO IMPRESS’ DAY : FRIDAY, 4TH APRIL  

On the last day of term, children are invited to come into school ‘Dressed to Impress’.  Children can 
wear ‘home’ clothes but sensible clothing and footwear is essential so that lessons can operate as 
usual.  £1 donations can be made via Parentmail. 
 
ANNUAL EASTER EGG COMPETITION  
The theme this year will be, ‘A character from a book’.   
The entry fee is £1, made via Parentmail. 
 
Please bring all entries into class on Thursday, 3rd April.  Eggs will be judged and 
then returned home on Friday, 4th April.    Prizes per Key Stage. 
 
 


